Is Your Library in DANGER?
Cambridgeshire County Council recently announced that Milton Rd Library is to be subject to a review over the summer, as budget cuts have to be made.  

The Friends of Milton Rd Library are keen that as many people as possible become involved in the consultation, to ensure our councillors know how much we value this local service.  

If you would like to be kept informed of developments, and how to make your views known, please join our email register by sending a message to fmr.library@gmail.com.  If you are not on email then send your name and address to the secretary of the Friends, Rev Dorothy Peyton Jones at 71 Humberstone Rd, Cambridge CB4 1JD.
